From: Kimberly Kirkland

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 8:31:48 AM

Kimberly Kirkland
7 Wildemere Terrace
Concord, NH 03301

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am writing to ask you to reject the northern pass. This project will result in very little benefit to
Granite staters. Moreover, it comes at enormous cost to our most valuable asset, our natural landscape.
We need to focus on renewable energy sources. A vote to allow northern pass is a vote to put money
in the pockets of these utilities, not a vote to protect the interests of thevcitizens of New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Kirkland
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